
                                                                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:           James Shieh, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM:     Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner 

                  Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:      September 18, 2018 

  

RE:      NPA-2017-0018.01 – Burnet Lane 

  (No associated zoning case filed at this time) 

  2106 & 2108 Payne Avenue and 6431 Burnet Lane 

 Indefinite Postponement Request by Applicant 

  Council District 7 

 

 

The Applicant requests an indefinite postponement of the above-referenced plan 

amendment case to allow the property owners additional time to decide how to move 

forward. 

 

Maureen 
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